Dear Parent,
Next week, the Latin I classes will be watching “A Funny Thing Happened on the Way to the Forum”.  As per GCPS policy, I must obtain the permission of each student’s parent so that he or she may view it in class.  Produced in 1966, and one of the last films of Buster Keaton’s storied career, this “musical farce” is a wonderfully clever amalgamation of several plays by the Roman comedian, Plautus.  “A Funny Thing…” and all that is unveils about the genre of Roman satire and comedy, fits perfectly in with Stage 5 of the CLC textbook series.  The film is “Not Rated”, but contains neither profanity nor nudity.  There are some suggestive scenes, but their nature is mild.  If you have any questions about this, please let me know via email so that we can talk.

Any child who does not obtain his or her parent’s permission will be given an alternative assignment during the days of filming and will not suffer any consequences.

Sincerely,

Patrick Yaggy

____________________________

Parent’s Signature

